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Dear sirs

I disagree with the captioned proposals for the following reasons:

The replacement of Listing Committee with Listing Regulation Committee in listing applications weakens the market
viewpoints of the process
The Listng Policy Committee which will have deciding power over all listing policies is controlled by 8 people, this also
lacks an all rounded perspective.
There is no realjustification for the proposals. The SFC can intervene and veto, it has the power it needs to exercise
its investor protection objective
For any market malpractices, they can be dealt with by more rigorous enforcement by the SFC.

Yours sincerely

Wong Ming Wai

MW Wong 
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